Memorandum of Agreement

Between Apple Valley Unified School District And Apple Valley Unified Teachers' Association

District Health and Welfare funds (aka AVUTA Wellness) that were last collected on behalf of AVUTA unit members during the 2009-2012 Certificated Collective Bargaining Agreement shall be turned over to the district no later than August 2017 provided that funds collected under Health and Welfare account are dispersed for AVUTA unit members' and agency fee payers flu shots.

The district will send an annual report to the AVUTA President each January showing how the funds were spent, until the funds are exhausted.

Trenae Nelson

Date

Mike Castellano

Date